
 

 

 

 

 

November 21, 2017 

 

VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: DECLARATION OF WESLEY MARKS IN SUPPORT OF MOTION FOR STAY 

OF SHUTTLE EXPRESS, INC.  
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 

On behalf of Shuttle Express, Inc., please find enclosed for electronic filing in the above-
referenced dockets, the “Motion for Stay of Shuttle Express, Inc.” and supporting Declaration of 
Wesley Marks. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
 
     Respectfully submitted, 

 
   /s/  

     Brooks E. Harlow 
     Counsel for Shuttle Express, Inc. 
     WSBA No. 11843 
     Lukas, LaFuria, Gutierrez & Sachs, LLP 
     8300 Greensboro Drive, Suite 1200 
     Tysons, VA  22102 
     Cell: (206) 650-8206 
 
 
 
cc: Mr. Julian Beattie 
 Mr. David W. Wiley 


